
Subject: RE: New Project
From: Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>
Date: 07/18/2017 10:11 PM
To: 'Darin' <darin@lani.org>, "'Ana M. Ricardo'"
<mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>, 'Don Swartz' <donswartz@cox.net>, "'Fr.
John Bakas'" <frbakas@stsophia.org>, 'Jacob Segal'
<jsegal@standardmanagement.com>, 'Leonardo Magana'
<maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>, 'Vanessa Rivera'
<vrivera@saintthomasla.org>

Darin –

This sounds great in theory, but I think it may just be another thing for people to tag.  
I really don’t see kids using these.  Maybe if they were inside an enclosed park, they 
would be a great idea.  I may be totally wrong, but that is my first impression.  Sorry to 
be a downer.  I absolutely agree that we need to find creative ways to make our public 
spaces safer and more family-friendly.  

Marc Tavakoli
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____________________________________________________________________________________ 

This e-mail message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient(s) above and 
may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law.  If you have received this message in error, or are not 
the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender at (310) 285-9515 and delete 
this e-mail message from your computer.  Thank you. 

From: Darin [mailto:darin@lani.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 4:59 PM
To: Ana M. Ricardo <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>; Don Swartz <donswartz@cox.net>; Fr. 
John Bakas <frbakas@stsophia.org>; Jacob Segal <jsegal@standardmanagement.com>; Leonardo 
Magana <maganaleonardo@hotmail.com>; Marc Tavakoli <marc@mdtproperties.com>; Vanessa 
Rivera <vrivera@saintthomasla.org>
Subject: New Project

Hi Everyone,

I hope you are all having a great summer.  I just wanted to inform you that we are 
applying for a grant to build “play spaces” in nontraditional areas.  What we would like 
to do is install structures like the ones in the photos at the Normandie and Hoover 
Plazas.  It would make a more inviting space for families and hopefully reduce or 
eliminate loitering, especially at the Normandie Plaza.

Please offer any input you might have concerning this project.  Like I said, we haven’t 
even applied so nothing is decided.

Take care,

Darin French

Program Manager

Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative

800 S. Figueroa Street, Ste. 970

Los Angeles, CA 90017

213/627-1822 x13

213/627-1821 fax
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